
If you are experiencing symptoms of fever, 
cough and difficulty breathing, especially if 
you have traveled recently, or had close 
contact with an ill patient with a confirmed 
laboratory COVID-19 patient, please 
contact your physician who can order a 
COVID-19 test for you. If your physician 
orders a COVID-19 test, you will be 
scheduled for an appointment to come to 
St. Luke’s Hospital campus. 

Drive-thru testing is now available from 
the hours of 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM and run 
Monday through Friday for the 
foreseeable future. When you arrive on 
the St. Luke’s Hospital Chesterfield 
campus, please follow the signage 
instructing you where to go for this drive-
thru testing.

Do You Know 
Where to Go?

• Cold and flu symptoms
• Sprains and broken bones
• Cuts and scrapes
• Eye injuries
• Rashes and burns
• Animal and insect bites
• Urinary tract infections (UTI)
• Ear Infections
• On-site lab and X-ray services
• Pre-operative lab work
• Workplace Health
• Specialist referrals
• Flu shots
• Sports physicals

COVID-19 testing is not being performed at 
the St. Luke’s Des Peres Emergency 

Department or St. Luke’s Urgent Care 
Centers at this time. 

If you are experiencing symptoms of fever, 
cough and difficulty breathing, especially if you 

have traveled recently, please call your physician 
or the health department with your concerns.

St. Louis City Health Department: 314-657-1499
St. Louis County Health Department: 314-615-2660

St. Charles County Health Department: 636-949-1899
Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services: 877-435-8411

We are open and here for your family’s 
minor medical emergencies.

Chesterfield | Creve Coeur | 
Ellisville | Fenton | Kirkwood | Ladue | 

O’Fallon | Weldon Spring

Open 8 a.m. – 8 p.m. daily.
Online Check-in | Walk-ins welcome!

314-205-6200 
stlukes-stl.com/urgent-care 

Locations


